
 

 

 

 

Friday 15th December 2023 

 

Year 6 Christmas Carol Singing – 18th December  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are writing to inform you that we have had to reschedule our 

Christmas Carolling to Monday 18th December as we have just 

received notification that Asda can no longer accommodate us on 

Tuesday 19th December. The timings will be the same as in the 

previous letter and you do not need to complete another permission 

slip. 

 

Pavo class: 11am - Asda, Southgate 

Andromeda class: 11am - Southgate Tube Station 

Pavo class: 11:45am - Southgate Tube Station  

Andromeda class: 11:45am Asda, Southgate 

 

We are sorry about this change of date at such short notice, 

however we look forward to seeing you there on Monday. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Bonallo and Mrs Pavlou 

Year 6 Class Teachers 

  
 


